
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

This year we will be learning about many celebrations and festivals. We will be 

supporting children to understand why people take part in different celebrations and 

festivals and how they all bring joy and an enjoyable time with families. 

 

Diwali is a festival of lights and one of the major festivals celebrated by Hindus, 

Jains, Sikhs. The festival usually lasts five days.  

 

This week we are celebrating Diwali on Friday the 21st October 2022. 

 

We would love for the children to come to school in celebration clothes on that day, 

but please don’t buy anything new.  

 

Thank you and kind regards 

 

Early Years Team 


